
28/11/2018

Dear Parents,

This year again to help others in need at Christmas, we are going to make up Christmas hampers for
our local St Vincent de Paul. We are asking children in each class to bring in one food item. These
items will then be brought together to make up hampers.

Junior Infants – tea/ coffee/sugar

Senior Infants – pasta/rice

1st Class – store cupboard ingredients e.g. sauces/salt/pepper/jam/jelly.

2nd Class – boxes of cereals

3rd Class - tinned foods – e.g. beans/peas/canned fruit

4th Class – juices/ minerals

5th Class – biscuits – tins/packets

6th Class – sweets – tins/ selection boxes.

These items may be brought into school on Tuesday 4th or Wednesday 5th December for collection
by members of St Vincent de Paul on the Thursday 7th December. If you have an alternative item
that you wish to send in that is fine.

Thanking you,

Mrs Louise Ferry.


